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March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,
Thank you for your enquiry regarding a place for your child/children at The Teddy Bear Nursery UHL.
Please find attached an Application Form to join our Waiting List.  We would stress that you should also explore other childcare options, as the demand for places within both Nurseries is high. 

Our Waiting List is validated periodically to ensure that details we are holding are as current as possible.  However, if between these times, your circumstances or personal details change, please let us know.  
We will also endeavour to contact you regularly to check-in and discuss your evolving return to work plans.

The current Coronavirus pandemic has consistently changed our approach to offering out nursery places. The position concerning the Virus and our understanding of both the susceptibility of children and their role in transmission continually evolves.  There are new WAG (Welsh Assembly Government) guidelines available to us which have continually shaped our operational approach. This has had an impact on the occupancy levels which in turn has an impact on offering out new places at our nurseries. As a consequence, we would welcome a regular exchange between us both so we can keep you as updated as possible during this fast moving and ever evolving situation.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Childcare Department which consists of the following:

Suzanne White

Senior Childcare Manager

Suzanne.toft@wales.nhs.uk
Tel: 02921 826216

Janice Pitt

Childcare Administrator

Janice.Pitt@wales.nhs.uk
Tel: 02921 826884

UHL

Kelly Lovell

University Hospital Llandough - Nursery Manager

Kelly.Lovell@wales.nhs.uk
Nursery Office – 02921 825697

Lisa Martin

University Hospital Llandough - Deputy Nursery Manager

Playroom – 02921 826260

or 
UHW
Arfana Ashraf
University Hospital of Wales Nursery Manager

Arfana.Ashraf@wales.nhs.uk
Nursery Office – 02921 842550

Lee-Anne Keveren

University Hospital of Wales Deputy Nursery Manager

Playrooms – 02921 844636/848258

Once you have completed the Waiting List Application Form, please return it directly to the Nursery.

Finally, thank you for expressing an interest in using our UHB workplace nurseries for your precious little ones.

Kind regards

The Childcare Team
The UHB Childcare Team

  /enc
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